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Generation PGM Inc. (GenPGM) has started an 8,000metre 
summer exploration drilling program on the Marathon 
Palladium-Copper Project. This drill program is an addition to 
the 2,000m program recently completed this winter. 

Drilling recommenced on May 15, 2021 once the spring thaw 
had subsided. The �rst phase of drilling this summer contains 
4,000m of drilling focused on 7 drill holes in the Central Feeder 
Zone area. This zone resides on the western boundary of the 
Marathon Palladium-Copper deposit. The Company reported 
multiple high-grade intercepts in this area from the winter drill 
program completed in April 2021, and looks forward to the 
further exploring the potential in the area. 

Once the 7 holes in the Central Feeder Zone are complete, the 
drill will be moved to the Chonolith Zone which is 
located north of the Marathon Palladium-Copper deposit. 
There will be 8 to 10 holes in this area to target an irregular to 
pipe shaped intrusion at depth that hosts potential for focused 
magma �ow and massive sulphide accumulation. 

In addition to the drill program, a surface exploration crew are 
actively mapping the area between the Sally Deposit and 
Boyer Prospect, a 2.5km long portion of the property that has 
not been systematically mapped of prospected.

We look forward to providing updates of our activities 
throughout the summer! To review the complete news release 

on the 2021 Exploration Program, please visit: 

https://www.genmining.com/news/2021/


